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Comments: Good Morning,

I understand that there is consideration of reducing the riparian zone setbacks for some tributaries of the

Clearwater and my letter to you is my opinion that this would be a mistake.  I am in favor keeping these setbacks

in place in order to provide as much protection and benefit for fish in the Clearwater as well as spawning areas.

Do not reduce them.

Please consider my comments in support of the steelhead in the system.

I appreciate the opportunity to share my opinion.


